
From: Margaret Schankler  
Sent: Sunday, May 31, 2015 8:34 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Site plan for 542-544 N Main 
 
To: Ann Arbor Planning Commission 
From: North Central Neighborhood Association 
re: Site plan for 542-544 N Main 
Date: 5/31/2015 
 
Dear Planning Commission Members: 
 
We are writing in support of the site plan for the housing development proposed for 542-544 
North Main Street which will come before you on 6/16/2015. 
 
The size, scale and careful design of this project make it a wonderful addition to the 
neighborhood. The project meets all zoning and planning requirements and respects and 
enhances the rhythm of existing streetscape. 
 
We strongly urge you to vote in favor of this site plan. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NCNA Area Planning Committee 
Margaret Schankler 
John Hilton 
Kathleen Baxter 
Sarah Howard 
John Beranek 
David Santacroce 
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